
Late May to mid June 2023 

More work to Fitzgerald’s Bakery to create the new shopfront, renew the pointing and install 

newly carved dome-shaped corbels to the side of each shopfront. These enclose the 

rainwater pipes.  

 

At Ponden Homes, there is more masonry work underway and the new bay windows to the 

first floor start to take shape. 


